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PRESS RELEASE 

September 6, 2010 

       

New Assistance by Government of Japan for 

 Beekeeping Training for Poor Women in Hebron  

 

Today on September 6, 2010, at the Representative Office of Japan in Ramallah, Mr. 

Naofumi Hashimoto, Representative of Japan to the Palestinian Authority and Mr. Jameel Al 

Derbashi, Head of Palestinian Center for Communication and Development Strategies 

signed the grant contract of the Project for Establishing Beekeeping Training for Women in 

Poverty Families in Hebron Villages. The amount of the project funded by the Government 

of Japan through the Japan’s Grant Assistance for Human Security Projects is US $103,150. 

 

The project aims to enhance the role of women in economic development by 

providing women in poor families with the opportunity to build up their management skills 

at sustainable beekeeping through training sessions and field training. Through this grant a 

new stream of income would be provided for 120 women in Kharas, Nuba and Sourief 

villages in Hebron Governorate at first year, by enabling them to sell honey they produce to 

the market and thus improving the daily life of people in those villages.  

 

Mr. Hashimoto in his speech expressed that the Japanese Government is 

determined to continue its support to Palestinian people from human security perspective as 

well as from its political stands for their efforts to establish a viable independent Palestinian 

state and to develop capacities of local institutions in providing basic daily services to 

people. 

 

Since the inception of Japan’s Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security 

Projects in 1993 in Palestine, Japan has provided funding assistance to about 300 projects 

with a total value of approximately 21 million US dollars, which is a part of Japan’s total 

assistance to the Palestinians amounting about USD 1 billion in all over West Bank and 

Gaza Strip. 
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Scene of Signing Ceremony 
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